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1. I feel anxious about this issue for two reasons:-

i. the Fresh Frozen Plasma — which Andre is now addressing; 

ii. people who have received blood from people who have had vCJD and 
are not told. We are looking to tell people who are found to have 
been operated on with the same instruments as people who 
subsequently are found to have vCJD, so we are out of step. 

iii. the outcome of the meeting we had some months ago to discuss telling 
such people when they arrived to give blood — I have received no 
feedback — has action taken place? 

2. We need to be very clear what we are doing on all three fronts. 
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